
From : gmanhausen Imailto: gmaxhausen@trinityracine.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 14,2009 9:59 AM
To: Payne, Nancy
Subject: Crossing Guard

To whom it may concern:

This email is a formal request from Trinity Lutheran School of Racine for a crossing guard at the corners of Geneva and
Goold for the 2009-2010 school year.

G. P. Maxhausen, Principal
Trinity Lutheran School
Racine, Wl
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